
 
 

 

August 2025  
​

Mill Creek Ravine Pedestrian Bridge and Trail Erosion Repair 
​

The City of Edmonton will begin repairs on two bridges (B082 and B275) located within Mill Creek Ravine. The 
repairs will address trail erosion, ensuring the safe use and maintenance of these river valley bridges and trails. 
Construction is anticipated to begin the week of September 15 and is expected to be completed by the 
end of 2025.   

Construction Details 

●​ Construction beneath the 82 Avenue vehicle bridge (B082) includes erosion repairs, erosion protection and 
replacement of the drainage system below the bridge. A temporary closure of the west shared pathway 
located beneath the bridge will be required to complete this work. 

●​ On the pedestrian bridge (B275) located within the ravine, construction includes erosion repairs and erosion 
protection. 

●​ Landscaping work will be completed in spring 2026. 
●​ Minimal traffic disruptions are expected as the work on B082 will occur under the bridge and will not require 

road closures. 

Trail Access 

Trail closures are expected during construction. The trails across B275 and under B082 will be closed for the 
duration of the project. A trail closure map is on the back of this bulletin. 

​ ​ ​ ​ Image 1 - Google map showing the location of the bridges B082 and B275 



 
 

 

For more information, visit edmonton.ca/MillCreekErosion or contact: 

Erminia Scott 
Project Manager, City of Edmonton 
transportationdelivery@edmonton.ca 

 

 

Image 2 (below)- Map of the Mill Creek Ravine Trails, including path closures, rough location of open gravel trails and detour 

 

http://edmonton.ca/MillCreekErosion

	​Mill Creek Ravine Pedestrian Bridge and Trail Erosion Repair 

